
Appendix 17 

I am the owner of the house at 2 Rockdale Mews, just around the corner from the 
Ephesus Restaurant. 
I wish to object in the strongest terms to the application for live and recorded 
music through the week and into the early hours at weekends. (19 hours in total) 
Anyone who knows the area will realise it’s residential and this proposal poses a 
serious threat as a public nuisance. Noise of course- which will be heard by 
neighbouring houses - but also the likelihood  of drunkenness and disorder. 
There is also the issue of parking . The street is already heavily parked, especially 
at weekends . This would further exacerbate that problem.  
To turn this restaurant into what would be essentially a nightclub is completely out 
of character with the area and would ride roughshod over the right to reasonable 
peace and amenity of local residents. 

Susan Marling 
 
 


